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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that dredging operations are due to take place in Sheerness Docks in 

the vicinity of the new car terminal extension. Dredging is expected to commence on 11th July 2025 

and will be completed over 2 consecutive tides.  All work will be carried by the water Injection 

Dredger “Aquadelta” who will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times and display 

the required signals for respective operations by day and night. 

All vessels manoeuvring within or transiting Sheerness Harbour should navigate with caution, 

reduce speed and wash and maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times,  
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WID “Aquadelta” 

 

 
 

Admiralty Chart 3683 Refers.   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Marine Operations Department 

  

Peel Ports London Medway   

 Notice Issued: 10th July 2025. 
 Notice Expiry:  12th July 2025. 
 


